
Three Island Lake, Mount Pleasant Farm, Stewkley 

Membership Information

It is envisaged that the lake will be open to members from June 2023 and will
close on the 31st October 2023 and re-open the following year from 1st March
until 31st October in each year. 

Membership numbers will be limited to provide members with an exclusive right
to fish the lake which will  only be for pleasure fishing. There will  be no fishing
matches and fishing will be day fishing only, no night fishing.

Members will be permitted to bring 1 guest only being their spouse or partner or
a child (8-16 years old).  The adult member must accompany the child at all times
and the child must not be left alone.

The price for  membership is  £375 for  the period 1st March until  31st October.
Payment will be due prior to 1st March in full and before fishing can commence. 

Membership for the 2023 season will be charged on a pro rata basis in line with
membership  commencement.  Full  payment must  be  made  before  fishing  can
commence.

Membership  will  not  be  automatically  renewed.  All  members  must  reapply
annually.

Opening Dates & Times

1st March to 31st March 7:30am until 6pm or dusk if earlier.
1st April to 30th September 7:30am until 7:30pm
1st October to 31st October 7:30am until 6pm or dusk if earlier.



Signs will be erected at the lake to confirm the precise opening and closing times
throughout the season.  

For further information on becoming a member of the Three Island Lake, please
email info@mountpleasantfarmstewkley.com or telephone 07561 058112.
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